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Gundry and Ducker Architects submitted a Pre-Application for the above property to 
Camden Council in March 2020 and feedback was received from the case officer in August. 
Following the feed back from the case officer, the design was amended to accommodate 
their recommendations. The officer’s feedback has been included in the Heritage Statement 
along with our responses to how the design has been changed to suit. Additional appendices 
have been added to the end of the Heritage Statement to provide further evidence or 
additional information to support the application. 


